William Hodgkinson

Subject: 2019-253 - Notice of Exhibition for Qantas Flight Training Centre (SSD 10154)
Attachments: SSD 10154 - Notice of Exhibition - Letter to TransGrid.pdf

From: Easements&Development <Easements&Development@transgrid.com.au>
Sent: Tuesday, 4 June 2019 11:04 AM
To: William Hodgkinson <William.Hodgkinson@planning.nsw.gov.au>
Subject: RE: 2019-253 - Notice of Exhibition for Qantas Flight Training Centre (SSD 10154)
Dear William,
TransGrid Reference Number: 2019-253
Notice of Exhibition for Qantas Flight Training Centre (SSD 10154)

Lot 4 in DP 234489

Thank you for referring the abovementioned notification to TransGrid for review.

We have reviewed this proposal and can confirm TransGrid has no objections to the proposed development, as it
does not affect TransGrid’s infrastructure.

If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact me.

Kind regards,

Skye Shanahan
Property Services Coordinator | Works Delivery

TransGrid | 200 OIld Wallgrove Road, Wallgrove, NSW, 2766
T: (02) 9620 0104

E: Skye.Shanahan@transgrid.com.au w: www.transgrid.com.au




